
25375 Orchard Village Road, Valencia, CA  91355 
District Office:  661-291-4000   District Fax:  661-291-4001 
www.newhallschooldistrict.net 

August 22, 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This letter is to inform you about Assembly Bill No. 10 (AB 10) which was added to section 35292.5 of the  
California Education Code on October 12, 2017.  This bill requires every public and private school that maintains 
students in grades 6-12 to stock 50% of the restrooms with feminine hygiene products.  These products are to be 
provided to the students free of charge in Title I Schools, which meet certain economic criteria.   

Newhall School District will be providing feminine hygiene products free of charge to all of the ten schools in our 
district.    Dispensers which will provide feminine products free of charge to students are currently being installed 
in the female restrooms at all ten school.  Please encourage your daughter to use these products as needed, and 
not to waste these products unnecessarily.   

Newhall School District strives to provide the best education and resources for your student’s success at school. 

Thank you for your support,  

NSD nurses 
Sandra Gault RN, MSN, PHN 
Danielle Ewing RN, BSN, PHN 
Colette Sims RN, BSN, PHN 
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